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20 December, 2010

The State Administration of Road Transport

and Communications of Ukraine

Your letter dated 13 December, 2010

Permits for the year

You have sent a letter dated on 13 December 2010 in which you ask for more road
transport permits for this year. We understand the need, but unfortunately we do
not have any printed permits for the current year left and we do not have enocugh
time to print new ones.

In order not to hinder the trade between Finland and Ukraine, the Transport Policy
Department on the Ministry of Transport and Communications will accept the
bilateral/transit permits (blue) labelled for the year 2011 to be used already this
year.

We ask you to attach a copy of this letter to the bilateral permit for those
Ukrainian carriers who will use the 2011 permits already this year.
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